
 

 
 

Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 
 
Our year 5’s have had a lovely end to their first week 
back, taking part in various fun and interactive 
activities during the day, looking at ‘5 Ways to 
Wellbeing’: 
 

 
 

 
 
 
What an amazing opportunity for our children! 
 
 
Sports Day – Wednesday 3rd July (1:15pm start)  
We are very much looking forward to welcoming 
you all to Sports Day this year, which has been 
organised and supported by the Bishop Luffa P.E. 
team. Mr Blewitt and a group of Bishop Luffa 
Sports Leaders will be on hand to guide the children 
through the events. 
The children will compete in mixed year group 
teams. Siblings will be placed in the same groups so 
parents can follow their child/children to each of the 

events.  
The event will culminate with a 
parent's race for any who wish to 
get involved. 
 
 

 

 
 
Pick up from After School Clubs 
We are aware that as parents park in the school car 
park to collect their children from after school clubs, 
there is the potential for cars to be moving whilst 
children are leaving these clubs.  
Therefore, please could we ask parents to be extra 
careful when driving in and out of the car park.  
 
In addition, when collecting your child / children from 
an after school club, please could we ask that you 
wait outside the school reception area to collect your 
child. 
Please note, children will not be released until their 
parent / guardian is within this area. 
 
 
Summer Fair 
Our Summer Fair is coming up 
in the next few weeks (Friday 
28th June) and as always, we 
will be asking for your help 
with donations for tombola 
prizes, cakes, etc. So please 
keep an eye on your emails in 
the coming weeks. 
 
We would very much like to run a few more stalls and 
games for the children on the day, so if you are able 
to offer any help, there is still time to sign up. Any  
help would be greatly appreciated! Please contact the 
office and let us know.  
 

 
In preparation for our Summer 
Fair we will be running a non-
school uniform day on Friday 

21st June in exchange for a bottle of 
wine or beer, box of chocolates or toiletry items. 
These will go towards our very popular Tombola. 
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PE / Forest School next half term: 
Just another reminder of our PE & Forest School 
timetable for this half term. On the days when your 
child has PE, they can come to school in their PE 
uniform. 

For those classes taking part in Forest School next 
half term. Please can all children come to school in 
their normal school uniform and bring with them 
suitable clothing to change into for their Forest School 
session in the afternoon. 
 
 PE Forest School 

Monday Reception 
Yr 1 
Yr2 

 

Tuesday Red Class 
(Yr3&4) 

Green Class 
(Yr5) 

 

Wednesday Reception 
Yr 1 
Yr2 

Red Class: 5th & 12th June 

Green Class: 19th & 26th June 

Blue Class: 10th & 17th July 

Thursday Red Class 
(Yr3&4) 

Green Class 
(Yr5) 

 

Friday 
----------  

 
 
With very best wishes,  
Lisa Harris 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
  
June 2024  
10th June Football Club (Yrs 3, 4 & 5) 
11th June Choir Club 
12th June Dance Club 
13th June Football Club (Yrs 1 & 2) 
17th June Football Club (Yrs 3, 4 & 5) 
18th June Choir Club 
19th June Dance Club 
20th June Football Club (Yrs 1 & 2) 
21st June Non-School Uniform Day 
24th June Football Club (Yrs 3, 4 & 5) 
25th June Choir Club 
26th June Dance Club 
27th June Football Club (Yrs 1 & 2) 
28th June Summer Fair 3:15 – 4:30pm 
  
  
July 2024  
1st July Football Club (Yrs 3, 4 & 5) 
2nd July Choir Club 
3rd July Sports Day (1:15pm start) 
3rd July Dance Club 
4th July Football Club (Yrs 1 & 2) 
8th July Football Club (Yrs 3, 4 & 5) (last 

session) 
9th July Choir Club (last session) 
10th July Dance Club (last session) 
11th July Football Club (Yrs 1 & 2) (last 

session) 
23rd July Last Day of Term 
24th July Summer Holidays start – no school 
  
  

 

 
 

Summer Term 2024 
 

Monday 15th April – Tuesday 23rd July 
 


